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Osborn aquatic center is a very important staple to the state of Oregon, not just the 

city of Corvallis, where it resides. As a swimmer who lives in Salem and drives 45 

minutes every day, sometimes twice a day, to use the facility, I can personally tell you 

just how useful and amazing the facility is. It is one of the only long course (Olympic 

sized) indoor pools in Oregon and is used for tons of huge, money making meets 

every year. I love this facility and think that it is vital to the state of Oregon. It also 

provided swimming lessons for kids who are unable to swim, which is a lifesaving 

skill for all people. Please save Osborn! 


